Date:

8 November 2016

Our reference: Enquiries to: FM 10352 Fiona Menzies

Address:

29 Miller Road, Ayr, KA7 2AX

Telephone: Fax:

01292 288488 01292 291960

Email:

fiona.menzies@ayrshirehospice.org



Mr G McLean & Mr A Cuthbert
The Cuthbert - MacLean Foundation
Old Faskally House
Killiecrankie
Pitlochry
Perthshire
PH16 5LG

Dear Sirs

Thank you very much for your letter dated 21 October 2016. I am pleased to acknowledge the safe receipt of the cheque for £1500 from The Cuthbert - MacLean Foundation.

As requested this donation will go towards a contribution to the education fee for a Post Graduate Certificate in Play Therapy and Play Therapy Equipment.

On behalf of all of my colleagues at the Ayrshire Hospice, thank you very much for this generous donation towards our work.

Thank you again for the support of The Cuthbert - MacLean Foundation.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Menzies

**Head of Fundraising** 

pora Menzies